
Letter from the President 
2019 Dayton Valley Palmer Club  May 10, 2019 
 

 

Hello Gentlemen, 

The first individual tournament was held last week. 

Weather was great, the golf course is getting greener and nicer each week, and we had a good turnout of players. 

The results right down to the score for each hole played can be seen on the Golf Genius site, but the short version is; 

I WON!   

Yep, finished in first by a stroke over Ken Keyes who was second.   

There were 3 tied for 3rd, Lin Kennedy, Kim Staley, and John Husmann, Jack Faulkender finished in 6th, and Mike 
Griswold was alone in 7th.   

There were 2 tied for 8th, Mark Wade and Rich Wilde, with Marty Colwell and Randy Anderson tying for 10th.  

The cash monies went to; 

Net skins were worth $50 each, and were won by;   Rich Wilde, Ryan Swagler, John Peters, Kim Staley and Jeff 
Kulm. 

The Gross skins were quite similar, and they were worth $92 each.   The winners were Mike Griswold, Rich Wilde, 
Rankin Lynn, John Peters, and Jeff Kulm. 

 

Congratulations to the winners! 

 

Our next event is the Member – Member on June 8th and 9th.    Be sure to make a friend by 
then! 

  

 Thankyou, 

 Brent Kidd 

 

 


